



19 April 2017

Helen Gibbs fyi-request-5736-6e5a5283@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Gibbs

Official information request relating to Appointment of Dr Schofield to the Chief Education Health and Nutrition Advisor role

Our ref: 2017/0049

I refer to your official information request received on 17 April 2017 for:

- the document outlining the scope and remit of the Chief Education Health and Nutrition Advisor
- the documentation outlining the process followed in the appointment of Dr Schofield to this role
- which organisation with interest in either child health or nutrition were consulted by the Ministry of Education as part of the process of making the appointment to this position

We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Education, as the information to which your request relates to is not held by us but is believed to be held by the Ministry of Education. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your request.

You will hear further from the Ministry of Education concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

Nicky Uriaro

Senior Advisor – Ministerial Services

2 The Terrace
PO Box 329 Wellington 6140
New Zealand
Phone +64-4-495 6600
Fax +64-4-495 6686
www.ssc.govt.nz